Park Grove
PRIMARY ACADEMY

AGM - Monday 15th October - 7pm at the Gillygate
Pub

Everyone is welcome to come to the PTA AGM. We will be
discussing committee positions as well as planning events,
fundraising ideas/funding requests as well as testing the
Gillygate's food and drink.

If you are unable to come or need further details, then please

come and see us at the Friday ice cream sales or leave a note
in our PTA tray in the office.

Halloween Disco - Friday 19th October

EYFS & KS1 -6 to 7pm

KS2 7.15 to 8.30pm
All Kids £1

Come and have some spooky fun at our Halloween Disco.
There will be food, drink, a beauty area, a pocket money stall,
a fancy dress competition and prizes to be won.

(All little spooks should be supervised by a parent/carer at all
times).

Tickets will be on sale next week after school
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Halloween Cake Stall - Monday 22nd October
- 3.15pm (Outside class 3)

It would be spooktacular if parents/carers could donate (NUT
FREE) Halloween inspired cakes, biscuits, cupcakes etc. for
this event. The children really enjoy the themed cake stalls, and
they are a good source of revenue.

Thank you
The PTA Committee
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